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CLARIFICATION ON THE RESIGNATION OF AUDITOR

Reference is made to the announcement of Zhongchang International Holdings Group 
Limited (the “Company”) dated 31 December 2020 relating to the change of auditors 
(the “Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used in this 
announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

Paragraph (b) of the Announcement disclosed that:

“after the provision of the documents to HLB that the Company considered relevant to 
the Matters on 4 November 2020, the Company had not received any further request for 
discussion or explanation of the documents, or for the Matters up to the date of HLB’s 
resignation. The Company had also reached out to HLB to follow-up the progress of 
their review of the documents on 13 November 2020”.

The Board would like to clarify that the above statement did not mean, or directly or 
indirectly imply, or carry any meaning that HLB was satisfied or seemingly satisfied 
with the documents provided by the Company on 4 November 2020. There was also no 
indication from HLB that they did not need any further document, clarification or 
explanation from the Company in relation to the Matters.
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